August 2023



395 West Saddle River Road, Upper Saddle River, New Jersey 07458 201-961-6500 (phone) $\,\sim\,$ 201-961-9020 (fax)

Dear Parents:
Upper Saddle River School District does not participate in the federally funded Special Milk Program. However, half-pint cartons of 1% low-fat and skim milk will be available for purchase through the Upper Saddle River Schools.
If you would like to purchase milk for your child(ren), please complete the form below. Payment is on a yearly basis: \$60.00 per child payable on or before Wednesday, September 27, 2023.
Only checks made payable to the Board of Education Milk Fund or USRBOE Milk Fund can be accepted.
Since each school is responsible for milk distribution among students housed in its building, please issue separate checks for each building.
Refunds will be made only if families move from the district or in the event of an extended period of illness.
Please indicate which one of the following choices of milk you wish for your child:
Student's Name: Grade:
Teacher/Homeroom:
1. 1% Low-fat milk
2. Skim milk
Sincerely,
Dana Imbasciani Board Secretary/Business Administrator
DI/ag